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Anne Cook

From: Fauna Larkin <faunalarkin@coquilletribe.org>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 3:05 PM
To: Anne Cook
Subject: RE: Question from CIHA Board

Jala Anne, 
I want you to know that Kelle and Toni and I discussed this, and we are willing to put a release questions on the forms to 
allow us to tell the police but we can't share that information unless the release form is signed. 
Fauna 
 
From: Anne Cook [mailto:annecook@coquilleiha.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 4:40 PM 
To: Fauna Larkin <faunalarkin@coquilletribe.org> 
Subject: Question from CIHA Board 
 
Hi Fauna, 
 
Next year would it be possible to share the Family Camp attendance list with the Tribal Police Department so they can 
keep an eye on the vacant homes in the Kilkich community? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anne 
 
________________________________ 
Anne Cook, Executive Director 
Coquille Indian Housing Authority 
2678 Mexeye Loop 
Coos Bay, OR  97420 
 
(541) 888-6501 / (800) 988-6501 office 
(541) 888-8266 fax 
(541) 297-6944 cell 
annecook@coquilleiha.org<mailto:annecook@coquilleiha.org> 
www.coquilleiha.org<http://www.coquilleiha.org/> 


